[H-1114
APPOINTMENT TO

TRANSIT DEVELOPMENT PLAN REVIEW COMMITTEE

Recommendation of Jim Muenzenmeyer, Transit Team Leader:

Jan Algozine
Director of Experiential Learning & Career Services
Silver Lake College of the Holy Family

for term ending 4/30/2016

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 8:17 PM

To: Heather Sohiden; Justin Nickels; JAgee@baylakerpc.org
Subject: Fwd: Transit Development Plan Committee

Here is the rep from SLC for the TDP committee. | will forward the rest when known.
Jim

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Camilla Wolfgram <Camilla.Wolfgram@sl.edu>

Date: May 14, 2014 at 2:46:50 PM CDT

To: "Jim Muenzenmeyer (jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org)" <jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org>
Cc: Chris Domes <Chris.Domes@sl.edu>, Jan Algozine <Jan.Algozine@sl.edu>

Subject: Transit Development Plan Committee

Good afternoon, Jim! This memo is in response to your invitation to have a SLC representative serve on
the Transit Development Plan Committee. President Chris Domes is very grateful for this opportunity to
have a Coliege representative serve on this committee. Know that Jan Algozine, Director of Experiential
Learning and Career Services, is serving in this capacity. Her contact information is:

> Phone: 920-686-6192
> Email: jan.algozine@sl.edu

Thank you, Jim.
God bless you and your day,

Sister Camilla Wolfgram, OSF

Executive Assistant to the President

Silver Lake College of the Holy Family

2406 S Alverno Rd - Manitowoc, Wl 54220-9319
920-686-6123

Sl.edu



